
October 19, 2020 

A Message from Mayor Annette Iafallo – 2020 General Election and Early 
Voting 

Tuesday November 3, 2020 is general election day. Elections will be held for 
President of the United States and several other offices representing 
Lackawanna, including: 

• US Congress 26th District, 
• New York State Senate 63rd District, 
• New York State Assembly 142nd and 149th Districts and, 
• Second Ward seat on the Lackawanna City Council 

A full list of the elections being conducted can be found elections.erie.gov. 

Early voting is available in Erie County from October 24th through November 
1st at 37 locations, including the Lackawanna Senior Center at 230 Martin 
Road. You can early vote at ANY of the 37 locations. 

For those unable to vote early, 8 polling places will be open in Lackawanna on 
November 3rd from 6:00am – 9:00pm. 

Click on the links below for a full list of early voting locations and hours in Erie 
County and general election polling places in Lackawanna. 

Please make every effort to vote in these important elections and let your 
voices be heard! 

And as always, stay safe and God Bless. 

Annette 
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